
DATA LABEL: Public   
 

MINUTE of SPECIAL MEETING of WEST LOTHIAN COUNCIL held within Council 
Chambers, West Lothian Civic Centre, Livingston, on 18 February 2020. 
 
Present – Provost Tom Kerr (Chair), Depute Provost Dave King (Vice Chair); 
Councillors Alison Adamson, Stuart Borrowman, William Boyle, Diane Calder, 
Pauline Clark, Tom Conn, Robert  De Bold, Jim Dickson, David Dodds, Angela 
Doran, Lawrence Fitzpatrick, Peter Heggie, Chris Horne, Carl John, Peter Johnston, 
Charles Kennedy, Sarah King, John McGinty, Andrew McGuire, Dom McGuire, 
Andrew Miller, Cathy Muldoon, George Paul, Moira Shemilt, Kirsteen Sullivan, David 
Tait and Damian Timson 

 
Apologies – Councillors Janet Campbell, Harry Cartmill and Bruce Fairbairn 

 
Absent – Councillor Frank Anderson 

 

1.  Provosts Remarks     

 The Provost referred to recent death of former Councillor Ellen Glass. The 
Provost advised that the funeral would take place at St John Cantius and 
Nicholas Church on Saturday 22 February 2020 at 9.30am. 

 Those present at the meeting joined the Provost in observing one minute 
of silence. 

 


